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* PRESS RELEASE * 
 

DATE: December 20, 2021 

TO:  Press and Interested Parties 

FROM: Tiffany Taylor, Associate Planner 

SUBJECT: CHANGES TO JANUARY 2022 COMMISSION MEETING DATES 

 
Please note the following changes to the January 2022 meeting schedule: 
 

• Thursday, Jan. 6, 2022 – Design Review Commission (DRC) 
Meeting canceled due to no new applications to review. 
The next DRC meeting is scheduled for Thursday, February 3, 2022 at 5:30 p.m. 
 

• Tuesday, Jan. 22, 2022 – Historic Landmarks Commission (HLC) 
Meeting canceled due to no new applications to review. 
The next HLC meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, February 15, 2022 at 5:30 p.m. 
 

 
If you have questions, please contact Tiffany Taylor at ttaylor@astoria.or.us  or 
(503) 338-5183.  
 

mailto:ttaylor@astoria.or.us
mailto:ttaylor@astoria.or.us

